
 
 
 

 

Monday Message 
December 14, 2020 

 

 
 

Lost and Found 
Items in the Lost and Found have been displayed on a table just outside the office.  Since 
visitors are not able to come into the school at this time, please remind your child to look at the 
display for their missing belongings.   

 
Spirit Days – Mad About Plaid on Wednesday the 16th 
This week, leading up to Winter Break we want the Westview Community to get in the spirit of 
holidays.  Below are upcoming Spirit Days.   
Wednesday, December 16th – Mad About Plaid 
Friday, December 18th – PJ Day 
 
 

Important Dates in December & January: 
Friday, December 18th – last day of school before Winter vacation 
Monday, January 4th – school reopens 
Tuesday, January 26th – Westview PAC meeting via Zoom 
Wednesday, January 27th – Staff Collaboration, students dismissed at 2 p.m. 
 

Happy Holidays 
and  

Happy New Year  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carla Orr  Stephanie Maki 
Principal  Vice-Principal 


